
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

27 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Christmas Concert – Wednesday 20 December 2023 
 
We would like to invite you to our annual Christmas Concert which will be held on Wednesday 20 December 
from 6.00pm to approximately 8.00pm in the main school hall.  
 
There will be a variety of seasonal performances to showcase our talented singers, instrumentalists, actors, 
and dancers.  
 
We would like to invite you to come and support this event. Tickets are available to purchase here: 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/bflptarts/t-pqkvzmz 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing a variety of talents on display and hope to welcome you on the 
evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss N Crowder 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Trust Director for Performing Arts 
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